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Breton, Mary B

From: Kurt Sawyer <kurt@sawyersmaple.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 7:22 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do 
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

To who it may concern, 

Why on earth would we want to enact this California Garbage law? Our current electrical grid cannot 
maintain the demand required to supply all these electric vehicles. Unless you are going to put in Nuclear 
power plants, that is the only way you are going to keep up with the power requirements.  
Can you also please tell me, how I as a farmer will be able to plow my "two miles of road" with an electric 
pickup truck? 
Sorry but I cannot run a maple farm with a Tesla, just is not going to happen.  
This rule will make it so expensive for the regular Maine people to work, travel and other wise live here in 
Maine. In essence you are driving the hard working, tax paying citizens out of the state of Maine, just like 
California has done.  
By all means keep it up and this tax payer will move his family out of state and never come back. 

--  

Kurt Sawyer  

Owner 

Sawyer’s Maple Farm 

207-349-0508. 

”Maine made, the way syrup aughta be!” 


